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Many cats and dogs are more than just animals. They are our companions and sometimes family. Ever 

since Covid19, having experienced the social anxiety of living in an enclosed environment, we can 

imagine how cats and must have felt subjected to crowded, unsanitary conditions where they are 

afforded little to no veterinary care. Many of these retail stores are also involved in inbreeding for 

profits.  

OR Law already considers animals as sentient beings and has strong laws on animal cruelty. The passage 

of this bill fulfills the values OR citizens carry for their cats and dogs. I strongly request the committee to 

support HB 2915 

 


